
 

The Bonehenge Whale Center Visit 

Date:  Friday, September 22, 2023 
 

Tour Times:  10:30 or 11:30  
(Note: maximum number per tour group is 10) 

 

Location:  Bonehenge Whale Center 
275 W. Beaufort Road Ext 

Beaufort, NC 28516 
 

Keith Rittmaster’s presentation at our August 17th General Membership Dinner 
Meeting was very interesting and informative.  He introduced us to the many 
cetaceans (whales, dolphins, and porpoises) that have been documented in the 
waters off the North Carolina coast and his team’s conservation efforts along our 
coast.  Liz has secured dates for a visit to the Bonehenge Whale Center based on 
the many requests from members attending the presentation.   

If you missed the meeting, you don’t want to miss this opportunity! 
 

  
              Website:  https://bonehenge.org/  

 

To sign up for the tour, contact Liz at 
administrativeofficer@pspsnc.com or call her at 301-
928-1056.  Be sure to identify you time preference. 

Deadline to RSVP is September 20 
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